VWHS class of 1993 to hold reunion
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The Van Wert High School class of 1993 will hold its 20-year reunion from noon to 6 p.m. on
July 13 at the Camp Clay Aqua Park on Liberty-Union Road for swimming, canoeing and
fellowship.

The cost is $4 per swimmer, $2 for the shallow end.

Following the outing, classmates and significant others are invited to dinner at the Willow Bend
Country Club. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. with dinner at 7 p.m. There will be time for drinks and
conversation after dinner.

The cost is $20 per person. RSVP with payment for Willow Bend dinner by July 7 via PayPal at
freewalt.com/reunion; or with check payable to VWHS Class of 1993, c/o Jason Freewalt,
12072 Dog Creek Road, Delphos OH 45833.

Contact Freewalt at 419-203-5280 or jason@freewalt.com for questions or more information.




